
 

March 31, 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Students with Disabilities, 

As the Aiken County Public School District works to continue supporting our families and community during this 

exceptionally challenging time, we want to assure you that the needs of exceptional learners are being taken 

into consideration. The US Department of Education and the South Carolina Department of Education continue 

to develop guidance for the provision of special education services during our school closures as a result of 

COVID-19. We are closely monitoring the guidance and updates and we are committed to partnering with you 

through clear communication. 

Our current guidance is guided on the following documents: 

¶ Fact Sheet: Addressing the Risk of COVID-19 in Schools (March 16, 2020) 

¶ Questions and Answers for Providing Services to Children With Disabilities During the Coronavirus 

Disease Outbreak (March 16, 2020) 

¶ Supplemental Fact Sheet Addressing the Risk of COVID-19 in Preschool, Elementary and Secondary 

https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ocr/docs/ocr-coronavirus-fact-sheet.pdf
https://www2.ed.gov/policy/speced/guid/idea/memosdcltrs/qa-covid-19-03-12-2020.pdf
https://www2.ed.gov/policy/speced/guid/idea/memosdcltrs/qa-covid-19-03-12-2020.pdf
https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ocr/frontpage/faq/rr/policyguidance/Supple%20Fact%20Sheet%203.21.20%20FINAL.pdf
https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ocr/frontpage/faq/rr/policyguidance/Supple%20Fact%20Sheet%203.21.20%20FINAL.pdf
https://ed.sc.gov/newsroom/covid-19-coronavirus-and-south-carolina-schools/


Lastly, we are finalizing efforts to provide the option of scheduling annual review IEP meetings using alternative 

means.  If your child’s Annual Review or Re-evaluation meeting is due during the school closure, you will be 

contacted by your child’s Team Lead or Speech Therapist to discuss whether to schedule a phone/video 

conference or wait until school resumes. 

Your student’s individual needs are very important to the Aiken County Public School District, as are the safety 

of everyone in our community.  We hope that we can all work collaboratively during these difficult and 

uncertain times to appropriately and reasonably support your child’s learning needs.  

We greatly appreciate your efforts to partner with us for the 
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